Press Release: Exploring Planning Careers

APA-NC is proud to announce a new program! Exploring Planning Careers (EPC) is a program designed to help aspiring planning students meet professional planners. Undergraduate students participating in the program will have an opportunity to learn about the field of planning by meeting regularly with planners in a range of specializations. Students do not need to be in a planning degree program to apply but should be considering planning as a postgraduate or career choice. Planners from all specializations may participate. The time commitment for the program is not substantial. Planners and students are encouraged to meet one to two times per month. We are seeking interested students! If you would like to be matched with a planner, please complete the form located at this address: https://forms.gle/d8mJtQo95LGZK4aF7. For additional information please contact John Anagnost (john.anagnost@raleighnc.gov) or Charles Dillard (charles.dillard@raleighnc.gov).